To the Senate Committee,

I would like to indicate that | strongly support his Bill.

| do not believe that that Australian Government should be using public money to Kkill
unborn babies simply because he or she is not the gender that that parents prefer.

It is important that our Medicare Funding is directed at important health issues, not
decisions based on lifestyle preferences.

Yours sincerely,

Peter.

Peter Baade, PhD





